
 

  

Sisters, brothers and friends, 

It feels like just a few months ago that we were in the election campaign that saw Stephen 

Harper's decade-long reign over Canada come to an end. But believe it or not, we're headed 

back to the polls on October 21st to elect a new government. 

 Learn more about the election and get resources you can use in your local 

What's at stake for CUPE members in the coming federal election? What do CUPE members, 

their families, and their communities need from the next federal government? 

We know that quality public services keep our communities strong. But in order to have quality 

public services, everyone needs to pay their fair share. Fifty years ago, corporations paid 70 

cents of every federal tax dollar. Today, they pay less than 50 cents, while federal supports for 

housing and infrastructure have been stagnant. If we want a government that will invest in the 

future of our communities, then we need a government that is willing to make corporations start 

paying their fair share again. 

We know that climate change is the biggest challenge facing current and future generations. At 

the same time, a climate change plan that doesn’t take care of working people isn’t worth the 

paper it’s written on. We need a government that puts workers and communities at the centre of 

their climate plan, and ensures there’s a just transition to a cleaner, greener economy for 

everyone. 

We know that, no matter where you live in Canada, life is getting less and less affordable. Every 

month, half of all households in Canada are within $200 of going into financial collapse. We need 

a government that’s willing to make major investments in things like affordable housing and 

public transit, to help make life more affordable for working people. 

We need a government that’s willing to invest in the health and well-being of Canadians. And 

while we are all proud of our universal public health care system, we also know that too many 

Canadians can’t afford their medication. We need a government with the courage and vision to 
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create a national pharmacare program to help the hundreds of thousands of Canadians who are 

forced to choose between buying groceries and paying their bills and paying for their essential 

medications. 

This year, we need to work together to choose a government that will put our priorities—the 

needs of everyday people—at the centre of their decision-making. We know there’s only one 

party that stands with Canadian workers, and that’s the NDP. We need to mobilize our members 

to support NDP candidates in ridings all across Canada. 

Between now and October, we're going to spend a lot of time talking to members about why this 

election matters. And we need your help. If you’re with us, here’s some information to get you 

started: 

 Learn about the new pre-election and election spending rules and how they affect what 

CUPE locals can do 

 Learn more about CUPE’s election plan 

 Get some ideas about how to engage our members in this election 

 Print or order CUPE Votes posters 

 Print or order CUPE sign up sheets for campaign volunteers 

If you want more ideas or need more information, talk to your national representative or contact 

our election organizer at politicalaction@cupe.ca. 

In solidarity, 

 
MARK HANCOCK 

National President 

 
CHARLES FLEURY 

National Secretary-Treasurer 
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